Green Ridge Primary Academy School Travel Plan



March 2021— Issue 3

Spring Term 2021

Our School Travel Plan promotes sustainable ways for the school community to travel to and from school. We currently have a Bronze Accreditation and are working towards Silver this year.

Now that Spring has arrived, how about getting out and about to hunt for the first signs of Spring. Here is a lovely checklist you could use!



Photo Competition Winner

Robin, Elm Class

Robin has drawn a fantastic picture of a yellow and black caterpillar on Bramley Road.



Upcoming Projects

- The Big Pedal
- Walk to School Week



Sustrans Big Pedal inspires pupils, staff and parents to take active journeys to school.

The Big Pedal 19th—30th April

On each day of the challenge, schools compete to see who can get the highest percentage of their pupils, staff and parents cycling, walking, wheeling or scooting to school.



Now is a great time to help your child to ride their bike without stabilisers. This link from Sustrans may help.

Discuss bike and scooter maintenance with your child and support them to maintain their own bike or scooter. Click here for a helpful link. Encourage children to wash their bike or scooter too!

Discuss the importance of always wearing a helmet and how this keeps them safe.

If you have any suggestions to improve travel safety or projects that we can run to increase active travel, please let us know!

Year 4 Level 1 Bikeability



Rowan class took part in Level 1 Bikeability from Haddenham Cycle Training Instructors. The Bikeability Level 1 course aims to develop mastery in cycle handling in an off-road environment and prepare riders for cycling on the road.

